
 

 

 

 

April 4, 2022 

 

 

 

Benjamin Moline 

Senior Manager, 

Water Resources & Environment Compliance 

Molson Coors Beverage Company 

PO Box 4030 

Golden, CO 80402  

 

RE: Keenesburg Mine-1st Quarter 2022 Pest & Disease Inspection 

Dear Benjamin: 

Please see attached 1st Quarter 2022 Pest & Disease Inspection Report for the Keenesburg 

Mine. 

Please contact me at your convenience with any questions you may have regarding this 

report. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Matthew T. Clark 

Principal Reclamation Specialist 

 

 

w/attachment 
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On March 28, 2022 Habitat Management inspected the operational, bonded reclaimed, and 

shop areas at the Keenesburg Mine for plant pests, plant diseases, and noxious weeds that 

could or have affected establishment of vegetation on reclaimed lands. The following areas 

were inspected and are depicted on Map 1: 

• Office/shop/facility area; 

• Bonded reclamation; 

• Permanent sediment ponds; and, 

• Undisturbed land within the permit boundary. 

Plant pests or diseases were not observed within the areas inspected. The vegetation has 

not been adversely affected by plant pests. Areas affected by infestation or blight were not 

identified during this inspection. No areas were observed where noxious weed species 

were impacting normal growth and establishment of vegetation on reclaimed lands. 

 



 

Keenesburg Mine -1st Quarter 2022 

Pest & Disease Inspection 

 

 

Habitat Management, Inc. 2 April 4, 2022 

 
Map 1: Coors Energy Company-Keenesburg Mine 

 


